Victorian Carnivorous Plant Society inc.



1 Pollard Place, Sunbury Vic 3429. www.vcps.org

Celebrating 30 years

Dear past or present member,

As you may be aware the inaugural year of the *Victorian Carnivorous Plant Society* commenced in early 1984 following the launch of Gordon Cheers book "Carnivorous Plants".

To celebrate the 30 year milestone of promoting and growing carnivorous plants, we have planned a get together at the Cranbourne Botanical Gardens on Saturday the 25th October.

The society will meet at 11am for a BBQ lunch, followed by a field trip in the gardens to see the many carnivorous plants species known to occur naturally in the park.

We hope that you can attend and help make this a special event.

If you have any old photos or memorabilia that you can bring along to share, that would be great.

There will be a commemorative mug for sale on the day and a raffle to win a VCPS membership, mugs and many more prizes.

Where: Cranbourne Botanical Gardens. (Woodland Picnic Area)

When: Sat 25th Oct When: from 11am

Free entry

BBQ food and soft drink will be provided by the society, but we ask if you can please bring a Salad or Dessert to share. BYO Alcohol.

Family and friends are most welcome.

Large playground for the kids.

Check our web site closer to the date for the latest updates. www.vcps.org

Hope you can make it.

Please let me know if you can attend.

Peter Bloem

Ph 03 9744 2265 pbloem@bigpond.net.au